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Via electronic correspondence: rbohn@co.humboldt.ca.us, smadrone@co.humboldt.caMS,

narroyo@co.humboldt.ca.us, mike.wilson@co.hwnboldt.ca.us mbushnell@co.humboldt.ca.us.
cob@co. Humboldt, ca. us

March 17, 2025

Humboldt County Board of Supervisors
825 5th Street

Eureka, CA 95501

Dear Members of the Humboldt County Board of Supervisors

RE: Actions to Protect Public Access to the Van Duzen River on Fisher Road

Dear Chair Bushnell and Supervisors,

The Northen California Guides and Sportsmen’s Association was part of an earlier coalition of
organizations that wrote to you with concerns about the need to protect public access to the Van

Duzen river on Fisher Road back in January of 2024.

Recent developments in this ongoing conversation, related to the taking of private property

rights, are not actions that we can support at this time. Therefore, while we remained concerned

about the rights of access to the public, at this time we wish to inform you that we are stepping

back from participating in the earlier mentioned coalition, effective immediately.

Thank you for your action on this important matter. We look forward to any ongoing
conversations in the community at large about public access options.

Sincerely,

James Stone

Executive Director

Northern California Guides and Sportsmen’s Association
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Letter to Humboldt County Supervisors - Van Duzen River Access Issues

From Mark Smith <mark@smithpolicygroup.com>

Date Tue 3/18/2025 8:40 AM

Cc jstone@ncgasa.org <jstone@ncgasa.org>

I 1 attachment (105 KB)

NCGASA Van Duzen River Public Access Coalitions Withdrawal Letter 03.17.2025.pdf;

Caution: This email was sent from an EXTERNAL source. Please take care when clicking links or

opening attachments.

Dear Board Chair Bushnell, Supervisors,

Please see the attached letter sent on behalf of the Northern California Guides and Sportsmen’s

Association regarding ongoing discussions about public access to the Van Duzen River.

Thank you
Mark

SMITH
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MARK SMITH

Smith Policy Group

1001 K Street. 6*^ Floor

Sacramento, CA 95814

(916) 335-5072

mark@smithpolicvQrouD.com

smlthDolicvQrouD.com


